Sample In My Opinion Piece

(Edit and add your own words!)

“If a child gets to kindergarten having never held a book…

there is probably nothing the education system can do for that child.”

Oregon libraries take to heart this message from Former U.S. Secretary of Education Lamar Alexander.  And we definitely have our work cut out for us. As many as three out of 10 Oregon kindergartners may not be ready to learn when they enter to school.  Reading is the main challenge.  

Obviously, there is no single answer to the challenge of preparing children to learn. Public libraries can be part of the solution simply by putting books in the hands of children and introducing them at an early age to the excitement of reading.  

In early December, public libraries throughout Oregon receive Ready to Read grants funded by the State Legislature. The state’s Ready to Read grants average less than 85 cents per child, but librarians have figured out creative ways to use these grants to help children develop reading skills. We help train parents and caregivers about how important it is to read to children, beginning at birth.  We take books and library story times to child care centers.  Libraries throughout the state partner with programs like Head Start to reach as many children as we can at an early age.

At our library, we use our Ready to Read grant . . . 

So, take to heart Alexander’s message. Read to your children and have them read to you. Take them to the library for storytime and summer reading. Thank our legislators for helping libraries promote the joy and power of reading through the Ready to Read grants. 

